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Dear parents and guardians, 

 

It was lovely to welcome the children back to school after our midterm break. Thank you for 

your co-operation in sending back the Return to School forms. The forms remind us all that 

we need to be careful not to attend school if we are unwell – or if we have been told to 

isolate. Thank you all for your help over the last two years.  

 

Unfortunately numbers of Covid cases remain high in the country. Please remember that 

children should not come to school if they have symptoms of Covid 19. Children with 

symptoms will be sent to the isolation area and will have to go home. This is to help us keep 

Covid out of our school.  

 

Symptoms of Covid 19 are fever, cough, tiredness, loss of taste or smell.  

Other symptoms are sore throat, headache, aches and pains, diarrhoea, skin rash, red or 
irritated eyes. 
 

School Lunches: The 5 piece school lunch will start next week. Parents will need to log in to 

Carambola to select the extra snacks. 

If your child does not want school lunches please contact Eilise in the office to cancel the 

lunches.  

 

Trick or Treat for Temple Street: Well done everyone for the great costumes we have on 

the day of the holidays. We raised 350 Euro for Temple Street Children’s Hospital on the 

day. Thank you all for your support.  

 

Coats: We hope to get children out in the air every day. This helps us to get clean air in to 

the classrooms. The weather has got cold so children should wear a warm coat to school. 

Please put your child’s name on their coat.  

 

Pencil Cases: All children should have a pencil case with their own pencils, pens, colours, 

rulers. There should be no sharing of pencils and colours at this time.  

 

Wedding Celebrations: Our secretary, Eilise, is getting married on Friday November 12th. 

We wish Paul and herself all the best for their future together.  

Eilise will be off work from Wednesday 10th November and will return on Wednesday 16th. 

There will be no secretary in the office on these days.  


